
When: August 30th 

Where: ARVBA Office 

801 Williamson Way, Russellville 

What Time: 9 o’clock – 10:30ish 

It’s been a while since we held our last Block Party Training, so we have some catching 

up to do. 

Instruction will begin at 9 o’clock with inside instruction on Block Party fundamentals. 

Once completed, we will head outside and learn how to set up the event, inflate, deflate, 

and store the inflatables, operate the generators, arrange the food court, and much more. 

We will discover the importance of properly ‘directing’ the flow of traffic at your 

carnival as well as the need to anticipate the sun’s position at the time of the event. We 

will share food safety tips, game set-up and take-down, and other useful info. The event 

is  free, and each attendee will receive a certificate of completion. 

It is very helpful if you will sign up for the training by clicking on the picture above or 

follow this link:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1HPq_l7GGjSzcmvWRNZJ9Nl4i6z3fE4-

yq_d84L5vTH8/viewform  

  NOTE: All ARVBA Mission Trip 2026 participants should attend the training if at all 

possible as state law requires inflatables to be operated by officially certified 

individuals.  Also, anyone operating the ARVBA inflatables is required to have 

completed an official training event that covers safe inflatable set up and use. 
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